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Greetings Parents, 
 

 I pray that each one of you and your little ones are as happy and joyful as we 

are to be approaching this season of spring. We thank God for our little seedlings 

and we are grateful to do our part to help them grow. The first week of this month is 

Go Texan Week. On March 5 we will have our Rodeo Program. We invite our parents 

to come and have some fun at our Rodeo Field Day on March 6 from 9am-12pm. 

Our Spring Break is March 9-13. During this week, only children that follow the full time 

calendar will be scheduled to attend, unless otherwise approved with the 

Administrative office.  First day of spring will be on March 19. Parent Chapel is     

March 25.  Our Baptismal marker date is scheduled for March 29. During the last 

week of the month, we will have some visitors from the NLSA Accreditation Visiting 

Team in the building. National Lutheran School Accreditation (NLSA) serves as the 

accrediting body for Lutheran Church – Missouri Synod schools across the United 

States and the world. 
In Christ, 

Ms. Zendre’ Miranda & Mrs. Michelle Hooper 
 

Highlights for January: 

 Monday – Friday, March 2-6 Go Texan Week 

 Monday, March 2 Texas Independence Day 

 Thursday, March 5 Rodeo Program at 6:45pm 

 Friday, March 6 Rodeo Day 9am-12pm 

 Sunday, March 8 Daylight Saving Time  

 March 16-20 Spring Break (Preschool Closed)  

 Friday, March 19 First Day of Spring 

 Wednesday, March 25 Parent Chapel/Lunch @11am 

 March 29 Baptism Marker at GDLC 

 

This Month’s… 
 

EMPHASIS:  God’s Living Creations - Spring, Lent,  
 
FRUIT OF THE SPIRIT: Self-Control  
 
BIBLE VERSE:  “‘Come and follow me,’ Jesus said.” 
Matthew 4:19 
 
COLOR:  Orange                     SHAPE:  Diamond 
 
KEY QUESTION:  Who can you follow? 
 
BOTTOM LINE:  I can follow Jesus. 
 

 


